
Sault Tribe holds Detroit-area informational meetings 
 
Sault Tribe members are invited informational meetings on the Referendum Election 
concerning the Lansing Casino Project. Sault Tribe’s chairman, Joe Eitrem, as well as 
Sault Tribe board representatives, will be on hand to discuss the referendum election, and 
answer your questions on the referendum and the Kewadin Lansing Casino Project.  
 
Two meetings will be held at the Detroit American Indian Center, 22720 Plymouth Rd. in 
Redford, Mich., on: 
Wednesday, April 4, 6 - 8 p.m. 
Thursday, April 5, 9 - 11 a.m. 
 
The Detroit American Indian Center is located on Plymouth Rd. .5 miles east of 
Telegraph Rd. 
 
For more information, call 1-800-793-0660, see saulttribe.com, or new blog 
lansingkewadin.wordpress.com.  
 
Miigwech. 


